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June 16, 2017 
 
Dear Franklin Road Community and Neighbours, 
 

As we near the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity to provide you 
with some details about the construction work that has begun at our school and will continue 
throughout the summer.   
 
New additions are being added to our school. These additions will accommodate the three-
room full day daycare, new gymnasium, new Learning Commons within the old gym, expansion 
of the Kindergarten playground, and renovations to create new classroom space in the old 
library.  
 
We are expecting that the construction and renovations taking place inside the school will be 
completed before school starts again in September. Any work taking place outside is expected 
to be finished sometime this fall. 
 
You will notice that construction fencing has been set-up and there may be some heavy 
equipment on the school site. Because of the work taking place, we kindly ask that students, 
families and neighbours stay clear of the construction areas and honour the construction 
boundaries.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we begin our work.  
This is an exciting time at Franklin Road and we’re looking forward to the updates at our school.  
 
We will continue to keep you informed at www.hwdsb.on.ca/franklinroad. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Superintendent Jamie Nunn’s office me at 905-
527-5092 ext. 2304. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Neville 
Principal 
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